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I don’t believe allowing the homeless to live anywhere they would like should be tolerated. The
people of Parkrose don’t deserve this. We pay taxes and then get the house less folks dumped in our
neighborhood. The mess that the house less has caused is absolutely disgusting and mayor wheeler
and Governor brown wouldn’t tolerate the garbage as well as the theft that has gone on in our
neighborhood. Our area deserves better than this. At least send a cleaning crew to clean up this
mess. We expect more from the Governor and mayor.

Testimony is presented without formatting.


